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Dear Mr. Ambassador:

The Commissioner asked me to send you the enclosed
material which may be of interest.

Let me add that I enj oyed working with you in El Paso,
and was particularly grateful to you for your participation
in the final press conference of the Hearings. Your remarks
there were picked up around the country and gave us all a
deeply appreciated boost at a critical time.
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